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FLIGHT LINE 
May 2024 

 

Regular Meeting 
Tuesday, May 21, 2024, 6:00PM 

Bruce Wallace Memorial Field (OAC Field), Oroville 
 

GENERAL NEWS 
 

The May club meeting will be at the Bruce Wallace Memorial Field (OAC Field), Oroville, Tuesday, May 
21 at 6PM. The Field is located at 5409 Wilbur Road, Oroville. 
 

April Meeting 
Seven members attended the April meeting. Jeff D. took meeting notes. The Treasurer read the March 
minutes, which were approved. The Treasurer presented a treasury report. New Business: Jeff D. has 
volunteered to become the club webmaster. Jeff presented an update which is posted under the New 
Business heading under Club Stuff on the back page.  
 

Brought up at the meeting are the multiple small cracks and one large crack on the runway. Following 
discussion, it was decided to not fix the small cracks due to previous ineffective attempts. It was 
suggested that the large crack could be filled with cold patch asphalt repair, but it was agreed that the 
repair would be more effective when the weather is hot. The meeting was adjourned. 
 

OAC Helicopter Funfly 
A Heli Funfly will take place at the OAC field 
between May 17 and 19, 2024. Contact information 
is provided in the May 2024, Model Aviation, 
Sanctioned Events Calendar, page 111. The flyer is 
available at the OAC website at oroaircorps.com. 
 

June Fun Fly 
The Surf-n-Turf FunFly will take place at the OAC 
field on June 1, 2024. The flyer is available at the 
OAC website at oroaircorps.com. 
 

Field Cleanup 
The field cleanup took place on Saturday, May 11. 
The field was mowed and cleaned up for the 
upcoming Heli Funfly and OAC members use. Jeff 
D provided hotdogs and fixings. Thanks to 
everyone that participated in the cleanup. 
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CLUB STUFF 
April Meeting Recap 
Seven members attended the meeting. 
 

April Old Business: 
 Read and approved. 

April Treasury Report: 
 A treasury report was presented. 

April New Business: 
 Jeff D. has volunteered to maintain the OAC website. The OAC website has had several updates 

and additions which are presented below: 
2 years of newsletters have been added to the newsletter page; The flyers for the upcoming heli 
and float fly have been added to the event page; Several new pictures have been added to the 
Gallery page. (If you want your pictures added to the gallery, email them to Jeff at 
jefflori56@gmail.com); A new password protected "member area" has been added that has a 
member master list and a paid member list; The current financial report will be added. The 
password is the gate code; A new "Contact" page has been added. On the Contact page, you 
can fill out a form with questions about the club and it will be forwarded to the appropriate contact; 
A motion was made to pay the webmasters dues, the motion was voted upon and approved by 
the attending members. Thank You Jeff! 

 Cracks in the surface of the paved runway were discussed. Repair possibilities followed. No 
action taken at this time. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Regular Meeting, Tuesday, May 21, 2024, 6PM Bruce Wallace Memorial Field (OAC Field), 
Oroville CA 

Heli Fly, May 17-19 2024, OAC Field, Oroville, CA, Contact info in May 2024, Model Aviation, 
Sanctioned Events Calendar, page 111. 

Surf-n-Turf, June 1, 2024, OAC Field, Oroville, CA Additional info to come. 

CLUB OFFICERS 
 President: Ed Orput 530-520-6009 

Vice Pres. Open  
Past Pres.   
Secretary Eric Dugger 530-762-8771 
Treasurer Larry Sheppard 530-570-6397 
Safety Officer Bob Orput 519-0303 
Field Marshall Bill Aston  
Board Member  Dane Andes  530-518-1516 
Board Member Paul Schuller 530-720-6076 
Board Member Frank Womack 530-332-9414 
Webmaster Jeff DeVore jefflori56@gmail.com 
Newsletter Eric Dugger 530-762-8771  ehorn1958@gmail.com 

Eds. Note. Not responsible for omissions, errors or typos. 
 


